
Dunstable Community Preservation Committee 

(CPC) Meeting – 29 April 2010 

(DRAFT) 
 

 

CPC Members Present 
Sue Psaledakis – Chair Yes 

Tim Joyce - Historical  No 

Kevin  Welch – BoS – Treasurer alt No 

Lisa Gervais – Parks No 

Leah Basbanes – Conservation Yes 

Joan Simmons Yes 

George Basbanes – Planning Board – Vice Chair Yes 

Dave Nicholson - Affordable Housing Yes 

Joe Dean – Fin Com – Clerk Yes 

 

 

Meeting was brought to order at 6:30PM 

 

Mike Martin was present from the Highway Dept. 

It was noted that the Town Funded $55,500 at 11/16/09 Special town meeting for 

engineering drawings for the McGovern’s Farm Wall reconstruction for Rt 113.  No one 

discussed the significance of keeping it looking as it was therefore the engineer is 

requesting an additional  $6,000 from the CPC to correct the proposal to reflect the  

Historical  significance of the construction or look that it had been. 

George moved Joan seconded passed unanimously 

 

We are currently looking at adding $30,000 for each fund to bring each to about 

$120,000 except open space.  The General fund had about $66,100 with an add of 

$87,000 and a reduction of the current $6,000. 

 

Every member of this board that comes from another committee needs to be reappointed 

next year. 

 

Moved and seconded to adjourn at 6:58PM.  Motion passed unanimously. 

 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

Joe Dean 


